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Local 5097 Harborage/Complete Care Member Update

It’s already July and summer is passing us by.  
To anyone that did not get the raise we 
negotiated in May this has been corrected as of 
last Friday and your new raise will appear on 
your next check.  We will be passing out the new 
contract books next week and the information is 
below.  

Annual Union picnic and cookout to be held in 
September also, see information below.  Get 
involved in your Union because when we all 
speak with one voice, we can make change!

 LOCAL 5097 Harborage/Complete Care 
MEMBER ALERT

 IT PAYS TO BELONG TO A UNION

TELL THE HARBORAGE/COMPLETE CARE TO RESPECT US, 
PROTECT US & SUPPORT US 

Next Wednesday, August 2nd, we will be in the chapel 
room across from the front receptionist desk from 6am 
till 3pm.  Please stop by and pick up your new contract 
book.  We will also be there to discuss any issues or 
concerns you may have.

MEMBERSHIP MEETING 

You can find information at

https://hpae.org/local5097 

Attend a meeting, share this flyer.

END OF SUMMER UNION PICNIC & COOKOUT

MARK YOUR CALENDARS AND PLEASE JOIN US THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 21st , FROM 
10:00AM TILL 4PM FOR FOOD, DRINKS AND HPAE GIVE AWAYS.10

THE PICNIC WILL BE OUT IN FRONT OF THE PALISADES HOSPITAL DOWN BY THE HUDSON 
RIVER.  HPAE STATE OFFICERS ALONG WITH STATE POLITICANS WILL BE ON HAND. 

MAKE SURE TO JOIN US ON YOUR BREAK FOR GOOD FOOD, DRINKS AND FELLOWSHIP.  WE 
LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING EVERYONE.
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